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	Plant Roots with Cory!

Cory Auction 2011

Denver Public Schools

Cory Elementary

1550 S. Steele St.

Denver, Co 80210

720-424-8380


Dear Business Owner:

We are seeking Donations for Cory Elementary’s annual fund raising Auction. This Year’s event will take place on Friday, March 18th at Mile High Station. “Cory Auction 2011 – Plant Roots with Cory” brings together a great mix of donors, community and school leaders, teachers, and parents, all to support our school. 

With decreased public school funding, it has become ever more important to financially supplement our classrooms.  The auction is Cory’s primary fundraiser of the year.

· Monies earned lower the student/teacher ratio by funding the placement of teaching assistants in each classroom.

· Auction is very well attended by parents and community members committed to raising money for Cory and supporting auction sponsors and donors. 

Cory Elementary is a Denver Public School located at Florida and Steele Streets in the Cory-Merrill Neighborhood. 

· Rated Distinguished by the 2010 School Performance Framework Indicating Cory exceeded district expectations and achieved high Status and high growth

· Neighborhood families from Bonnie Brae, Belcaro, Stokes  and Cory-Merrill

· Choice families from Washington Park, University Park, and others

· Highly Gifted and Talented magnet students from all over Denver

Your donation is greatly appreciated and will assist us in planting the seeds that will foster and strengthen the roots of academic excellence, curiosity and exploration at Cory.  It is also tax deductible!  Please contact one of our Auction co-chairs at the numbers listed below if you would like additional information.

Sincerely, 

Cory Auction 2011 Co-Chairs

Michelle Campbell



Michelle Hoskins

(303) 296-2288


                          ( 303) 358-4901

michelle@imcampbell.com                           
ron_hoskins@msn.com
